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Most weeks we meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner 
meeting.  However, as this sometimes changes  please see below for details on the program for 

coming Club meetings and activities. 

 

   
   
Happy Birthday to you !!            
     
  18th Gail Fitzpatrick 

  23rd Jennifer Sanderson 

  30th Lynne Cooper 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 

May 14th Bookshop Gary Frank & Mick Costello 

May  18th 
Club dinner meeting: 

Guest speaker - James Reade 
Bar- John Jones 
Clean Up – Trevor Lock & Ron Payne 

May 21st Bookshop Lindsay Walkington & Mary Preston 

May 25th Club dinner meeting 
Bar – Ron Payne 
Clean Up – Alf Thorpe & Trevor Lock 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
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FUN, FOOD and FELLOWSHIP at the Rochester Pie & Port Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Club Meeting happenings 
This week we had a meeting with a difference with a vocational visit to Bendigo Tech colocated with 

LaTrobe University Bendigo. We had some apologies but also welcomed visitors from the Rotary Clubs 

of Bendigo and Sandhurst. We were welcomed by Director, Graeme Wiggins who provided an overview 

of the development of the facility and then a tour of the most amazing equipment available.  

Bendigo Tech (not their choice of name) is one of twelve across the state and is an innovation unique to 

Victoria. Staff numbers, full and part time vary between six and twelve, and they welcome up to fifty 

students each day. The curriculum is premised on partnerships with community and addressing 

contemporary challenges. A current project is the development of flat pack housing to help address issues 

of homelessness. The idea is to develop and produce a house, auction it, and use proceeds to develop 

more packs. A rather unique project was a garden on the terrace. Crops are planted and require no further 

attention until harvest. Watering, fertilising and weeding (yes, weeding) are all managed electronically. 

Students are also exploring techniques for conversion of vehicles to electric power and this can be 

observed at Bendigo Exhibition Centre. 

The range of equipment, all state of the art, was extraordinary and we were quite surprised to learn that 

the total cost was only twelve million dollars. 

A most enlightening experience and young people in Bendigo and across the LGA are indeed fortunate to 

have the opportunity to be part of it. 

Following the visit we adjourned to the Kennington Tavern (minus some umbrellas left at an alternative 

entrance to the building which had been locked while we were on the tour). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Thinking of you!! 

 

Best wishes to President Gary who is recovering from  

a broken big toe. 

 

 

 

 

 

May Reminders 

 

• Wednesday 18th  James Reade: Bendigo Heritage attractions also joined by  

                               representatives from Bendigo South Club to progress Trivia      

                               Night arrangements 

 

• Saturday 21st      Sausage Sizzle at Lightning Reef Primary School 

 

• Friday 27th         The Trivia Night is fast approaching and the challenge now  

                               is to get as many tables as possible. Promotion is also  

        critical so display of posters, obtaining prizes, and any  

        other publicity is essential. Bendigo South has set a                                  

        challenge of ten tables – let’s see what we can do. 

 

                               2nd Community breakfast 7:30am at the Eaglehawk Fire   

        Station (see invitation and program below) 

 

 

• Saturday 28th      District Assembly  (All new board members will benefit                  

         from this)  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

TRIVIA NIGHT 
 

Only two weeks until our Trivia Night 
 
Any offers of support will be most welcome.    If you can help please let John Jones know. 
 

 Answers for last week: 
1. Collie 

2. Three 

3. Norman Gunston 

4. A Thoroughbred 

5. South Australia 

6. Joseph Banks 

7. Baseball bat 

8. In the palm of his hands 

9. Calcium 

10.  Snap 

       

 

Some questions straight out of the Trivial Pursuit box for this week 

 

 

1. What fungus is used in making bread?  
2. What part of the human eye gives it it’s colour? 
3. What’s the common name for the heater in an electric jug? 
4. What game is played on a board that shows six triangles forming a star? 
5. What metal makes up most of earth’s centre? 
6. What town did Superman grow up in? 
7. How many members of a netball team are allowed to score goals? 
8. What do people who suffer from ‘astigmatism’ usually wear? 
9. What friendly spider became Wilbur the pig’s best friend? 
10. How many symphonies did Beethoven write? 

 
(See how many you get before you go to Google!!!!)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Representatives from all Eaglehawk Community organisations are 

cordially invited to attend the 2nd Eaglehawk Community Breakfast. 

This is an endeavour by the Rotary Club of Eaglehawk to bring all 

community groups together with the intention of supporting each 

other in further developing our community into a vibrant place to 

live, learn, work and play. 


